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Dear Churches and Friends, March 2019 

Our busiest month so far is complete. It is hard to believe that the 1st 

Quarter of 2019 is over. Our eyes and our hearts are still set on Honduras as much 

as ever. It always amazes and encourages me when we meet likeminded churches 

across the state and the country whom we have never met that are preaching the 

same God, from the same Bible, and with the same compassion for lost souls. We 

are humbled to be used in God's plan for mankind! 

During the month of March, we easily put in well over three thousand miles 

on the car, we spent more days of the month in church services than out of church 

services, and heard many great sermons from a variety of preachers. I was given 

the opportunity to preach or teach about ten different times. We want to thank you 

for praying for our kids as we drove a thousand miles in one day and they handled 

it all very well. We try to be sensitive to their needs as this is a transition for them 

as well, but they are taking everything in stride.  

For the Month of April, we are continuing on with much traveling, but primarily staying in Texas. We 

will be close to New Mexico so we may take the kids over to another state, if they are up for it.  We are thankful 

for all your prayers as we continue this journey of deputation to get to the place God has called us to serve! 

In Christ,   

 

Jimmie (J.D.) Young  

 
 

Prayer List: 

• Traveling mercies as we visit new churches 

• Our children adjusting to life on the road 

• Raising further prayer and financial support 
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